
 
 

 
 
  

 

 

 

	
  

Prayer and Encouragement 
 

Linda Ayson…George’s wife passed away several weeks 
ago and her memorial service is set for this afternoon, at 
4:00 pm at the Lighthouse Baptist Church, 1310 W. 
Betteravia Road.  The church is approx. 1/8 mile past 
Blosser Road on the south side of Betteravia.  See George 
or Pastor Jerry for more information. 
 

Bob Matheny…is in Hospice care and isn’t doing well.  
Please remember to keep him and Marilyn in your prayers.  
If you would like to contact them, their info is: 950 Huasna 
Road,  #14, AG, CA  93420 and phone: 489-4821. 
 

 

What’s Going On… 
	
  

	
  

	
  

Dr.	
   Calvin	
   Taylor…pianist	
   and	
   recording	
   artist	
   will	
   have	
   our	
  
Worship	
   Service	
   on	
   Sabbath,	
  March	
   3rd	
   as	
  well	
   as	
   a	
   concert	
   at	
  
5:00	
  pm	
  that	
  evening.	
  	
  Plan	
  now	
  to	
  attend	
  and	
  receive	
  a	
  blessing	
  
from	
  his	
  musical	
  ministry.	
  
	
  

Children's	
   Ministry	
   &	
   VBS	
   Training…Feb.	
   25-­‐26,	
   2012,	
   at	
   the	
   CCC	
  
Office.	
   	
   Cost:	
   $10.00	
  per	
   day	
  per	
   person	
   covering	
  meals & supplies.  
See	
  fliers	
  in	
  Jill’s	
  office	
  for	
  more	
  details	
  &	
  registration	
  form.	
  
	
  

Reach	
   Out	
   and	
   Touch	
   Someone…our	
   Senior	
   Card	
   Ministry	
   and	
   our	
  
Academy/College	
  Student	
  Card	
  Ministry,	
   ‘You’ve	
  Got	
  Mail’	
  are	
  part	
  of	
  
our	
  church’s	
  Personal	
  Ministries	
  program.	
  	
  Please	
  use	
  the	
  addresses	
  on	
  
the	
  fliers	
  (inserted	
  in	
  the	
  bulletin	
  once	
  a	
  month)	
  to	
  let	
  our	
  homebound	
  
members	
  and	
  students	
  know	
  that	
  they’re	
  thought	
  of!	
  	
  If	
  you	
  have	
  any	
  
questions,	
   please	
   contact	
   Pastor	
   Jonny,	
   our	
   Personal	
  Ministries	
  
Leader	
  at	
  jwilkening@agadventist.org.	
  
	
  

 

	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

Valley	
  View	
  Academy	
  	
  
	
  

February	
  25th	
  is	
  Movie	
  Night	
  at	
  6pm	
  in	
  the	
  gym.	
  	
  We	
  
will	
  also	
  have	
  an	
  INFO	
  session	
  about	
  the	
  2nd	
  Annual	
  
Box	
  Car	
  Derby,	
  which	
  is	
  coming	
  up	
  on	
  Sunday,	
  April	
  
22nd.	
  	
  	
  Our	
  theme	
  this	
  year	
  is	
  ‘Back	
  to	
  the	
  Future’.	
  	
  	
  
Watch	
  for	
  more	
  details	
  about	
  the	
  derby	
  coming	
  

soon!	
  
	
  

Our	
  first	
  of	
  two	
  Kindergarten	
  Visitation	
  Days	
  is	
  
Wednesday,	
  March	
  7th	
  and	
  we	
  want	
  to	
  showcase	
  our	
  
Kindergarten	
  program	
  for	
  the	
  2012-­‐13	
  School	
  Year.	
  	
  
Register	
  soon	
  to	
  reserve	
  your	
  spot	
  and	
  remember	
  to	
  

tell	
  your	
  friends	
  to	
  list	
  you	
  as	
  a	
  referral	
  so	
  you	
  
receive	
  tuition	
  credit.	
  	
  Call	
  the	
  school	
  for	
  more	
  info	
  	
  

at	
  489-­‐2687.	
  
	
  

 
 

Church Family Giving through January 28th, 2012 
	
   	
   	
  

Tithe	
  2012	
  YTD	
   Received	
  in	
  2012	
   14,403	
  
	
   Received	
  in	
  2011	
   21,511	
  
	
   Under	
  from	
  2011	
   -­‐7,108	
  
	
   	
   	
  
Church	
  Budget	
  2012	
  YTD	
   Received	
   5,154	
  
	
   Needed	
   8,000	
  
	
   Still	
  Need:	
   -­‐2,846	
  
	
   	
   	
  
VVAA	
  Student	
  Scholarship	
   Received	
   14,874	
  
For	
  School	
  Year	
  2011-­‐2012	
   Needed	
   21,000	
  
	
   Still	
  Need:	
   -­‐6,126	
  
	
   	
   	
  
Taskforce	
  Pastor	
   Received	
   549	
  
(January	
  2012)	
   Goal	
   1,650	
  
	
   Still	
  Need:	
   -­‐1,101	
  

 
 
 

               Sermon Schedule 
  February 25th ---------------- Jerry Nelson  
  March 3rd -------------------- Dr. Calvin Taylor 
  March 10th ------------------- Valley View Academy 
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Welcome  
to the  

Arroyo 
Grande  

Seventh-day 
Adventist   

Church 
	
  
	
  
	
  

February 18th,  2012 
	
  
	
  

 
 



         
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Happy Sabbath! 
 
 

Thank you for choosing to worship with us today!   
 
 

P lease join us every Sabbath fol lowing the Worship 
Service for our fel lowship meal in  the Fireside Room. 

 

 

 

 
	
  

	
  

	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
 

February Birthdays: 
Julie Chun, Sophia Nelson & Edie Roman (3rd), 

Ben Wooten (6th), David Mullin (9th), Kay Fuller (10th),  
Kal Chun (12th), Jo Turner (13th), Michele Herber (14th),  

Jordan Gutierrez (15th), Hayden Cale (21st), Leonard Lutz  & 
Larry Pena (23rd), and Boyd Saunders (25th). 

 

 

I f  anyone has been left out,  please leave a note on Ji l l ’s  
desk or send an email  to jwooten@agadventist.org.  

 

 

 

The  

Worship Service 
 
 

 
 

Opening Song…Congregation 
 

Welcome & Church Family Announcements 
 

Call  to Worship…In Song and Prayer 
 

Tithe and Offerings…Ben Wooten 
(Local Church Budget) 

 

Praise in Song…Congregation 
 

Congregational Prayer 
 

Special  Music…AG Church Men’s Group 
 

  Receive His Word…Pastor Jerry Nelson 
     The Great Controversy Pt. 3-An Era of Spiritual Darkness 

 

Mizpah Benediction 
 

 
 

Sanctuary flowers generously provided by: 
 

George Ayson…In honor of his wife, Linda who 
recently passed away. 

 

 

 

Today is Children’s Church for ages 4 – 12. 
 

Please meet during the Worship Service in the Primary Classroom. 

 

 

STAFF CONTACT INFORMATION: 
 

Pastor:  Jerry Nelson       
805-441-1263 

jerrynelson@agadventist.org 
 

Office Manager:  Jill Wooten         
805-489-6622 

jwooten@agadventist.org 
 

Youth/Taskforce Pastor:  Jonny Wilkening       
503-332-4583 

jwilkening@agadventist.org 
 
 
 

CHURCH WEBSITE  
http://agadventist.org 

 
 CHURCH ADDRESS  

240 Vernon Street    
Arroyo Grande, CA 93420 

Phone: (805) 489-6622    Fax (805) 489-4412 
 

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS  
 

Tuesday – Thursday   10:00 am – 3:00 pm  
 

VALLEY VIEW ADVENTIST ACADEMY  
Principal: Philip Ermshar 

Office Manager: Terri Behrens 
Office:  489-2687 

Website:  vvaaonline.org 
 

VALLEY VIEW CHILDREN’S CENTER 
Director: Ruth Goodman 
Secretary: Elaine Allard 

Office:  481-7534 
Email:  vvccchildren@hotmail.com 

 

 
 
 

February - Elder of the Month 
 

Please contact this elder for visitation needs or crisis. 
Bob Bishop…(805) 481-0214  

 

 

Sunset Calendar      

Sabbath, February 18 th ------------------ 5:44 pm 
Friday, February 23rd --------------------- 5:49 pm 

 

 

 

 
 
 

The Gift of Learning 
 

Education is a lifelong journey 
whose destination expands  

as you travel.  
 

-  Jim Stovall  


